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26 April 2023 
 
 
Dr Dashne Sedeeq and Dr Fuad Khoshnaw 
Erbil Polytechnic University / De Montfort University 
 
 
Dear Dr Dashne Sedeeq and Dr Fuad Khoshnaw, 

 
Re: Academy of Medical Sciences Global Challenges Research Fund Networking Grant to Dr 
Dashne Sedeeq, £24,995.00, Realising Education’s Promise for Children Refugees from Syria: 
Assessment of Education Provision and Learning Environments in Iraq  
 
Following on from previous correspondence with the Academy, this letter provides confirmation of the 
revised end date for your GCRF Networking Grant.  
 
The new end date for your GCRF Networking Grant is 14 May 2024. This denotes an extension in time 
only and no further funding will be made available. The Grant Conditions as detailed within your signed 
Grant Acceptance Form and related Grant Conditions document will continue for the duration of this 
extension.  
 
Please note that at the end of your award you are required to report your research outputs on 
Researchfish in the following submission window. You are also required to submit a Final Expenditure 
Form within three months of the end of your award. I look forward to hearing more on the progress of 
your Networking Grant in due course.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
James Harden 


